
 

 
2 February 2023 
 
 
 Proposed Stormwater Upgrade Works – Hill Street & John Street, Leichhardt

   
 
Dear Resident 

Inner West Council will soon be upgrading stormwater, road and footpaths at the intersection 
of Hill Street and John Street, Leichhardt to improve the condition of assets and public safety 
in the area. 

Timing of work 

The works will commence the week of 13 February 2023 with completion expected in eight 
weeks, weather permitting  

Reducing construction impacts 

Traffic Control will be used to maintain traffic and pedestrian flow around the site.  

Please do not park next to or near the works in progress. 

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works. 

 

Enquiries 

Council’s contractor:   KK Civil Engineering,  

    Kassem Hamad, 

    Mobile 0424 112 144  

Council officer:   Predrag Gudelj, Project Manager,  

    Phone 02 9392 5801 

    Email: predrag.gudelj@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 

 
We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these important works. 
 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Michael Craven | Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
Inner West Council 
 


